

Daniel Calleja Crespo Director-General Directorate-General for Environment European Commission 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel Belgium

Brussels, 23rd July 2019

Dear Mr. Calleja Crespo,

On behalf of the World Plastics Council (WPC) I would like to thank you for meeting us in your offices this Tuesday, 9th July.

As we discussed, WPC members are investing in technologies and systems around the globe to help end plastic waste in the environment, so coherent systems involving international trade of plastic waste are essential to achieving a global circular economy. We sincerely appreciate opportunities to exchange views on the decisions taken by the Basel Convention's past Conference of the Parties in Geneva.

We welcome your support to further discuss the technicalities of implementing the Basel Convention decision within the OECD region on expert level, and note that time is available within the OECD implementation process for this task.

Thank you for the contacts established and looking forward to following up



SVP Sustainability, R&D and Technology LyondellBasell